
NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Pursuant to Colorado Revised Statutes 29-1-106, notice is hereby given that a proposed budget will be   
submitted to the Board of County Commissioners (BoCC), County of Gilpin, Colorado, for the ensuing 
year 2025. A copy of the Proposed Budget was given to the BoCC on September 3rd, 2024, and will have 
a presentation at their meeting on September 10th, 2024.   A copy of such proposed budget is open for 
public inspection at the Gilpin County Courthouse (2nd Floor), located at 203 Eureka Street, Central City, 
Colorado, 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday.  There will be a public hearing on the 
proposed budget at the regular meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, to be held at the Gilpin 
County Courthouse on the 10th day of December, 2024.  Any interested elector within Gilpin County 
may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final 
adoption of the budget. 

Joe Allaire

Finance Director 

County of Gilpin 

State of Colorado


